
This Week at Westwood... 

Sun. Feb 21 9:15 am Sunday School 

 10:30 am Worship Service 

 11:30 am Business Meeting/Youth Lunch Fundraiser 

 12:30 pm Greater Life Ministries Worship  

 5:30 pm Puppets  

 6:30 pm YAC 

 6:30 pm Westwood Book Club 

  

Mon. Feb 22 4:00 pm Youth Handbells 

 6:30 pm Engraved 

 7:00 pm Boy Scouts 

 7:15 pm Adult Handbells 

  

Tues. Feb 23 6:30 am Prayer Breakfast 

 10:00 am Current Missions 

 12:00 pm Noon Missions 

 6:30 pm ESL 

 7:00 pm Cub Scouts 

  

Wed. Feb 24 5:15 pm Fellowship Meal 

 6:00 pm Preschool & Children Activities 

 6:00 pm Youth Activities 

 6:30 pm Pastor’s Bible Study 

 7:30 pm Christian Education Meeting  

 7:40 pm Westwood Choir 

 8:00 pm Greater Life Ministries Bible Study 

 

Fri. Feb 26 7:30 pm Single Adult Movie Night 

 

Sat. Feb 27 8:45 am Chrismon Workshop  

  

Records for February 14, 2016 
Sunday School: 190  Worship: 217 
General Offering: $25,136 Weekly Requirement: $19,226  
DROP Fund:  $333  

 

Thank you to Keith Minster who is our worship leader this week while  Westwood prayerfully 

seeks a new Minister of Music and Worship.  

Just a friendly reminder that  NO food or drinks are allowed in the Sanctuary.  

 

200 Westhigh Street  Cary, North Carolina 27513 

Phone (919) 469-9393 

www.westwoodbc.org 



Westwood Worship 
February 21, 2016 10:30 am  

 
A community of believers worshiping God,  
making disciples, and sharing Christ’s love. 

  

Our Preparation is Worship 

Preparing Our Hearts for Worship  Michelle Anderson 

Hymn of Praise  Savior, Like a Shepherd Lead Us #61 

  

Children’s Time  Suzette Mason 

Old Testament Reading Genesis 15:1-12;17-18 Keith Vaughn 

 Our Giving Is Worship 

Commissioning for Belize Mission: Hannah Coogan Michelle Anderson 

Offertory Hymn Freely, Freely #273 

Offertory Prayer  Bill Overby 

Offertory   Ginger Duncan 

 Our Proclamation of the Word is Worship 

New Testament Reading Philippians 3:10-4:1 Dr. Steve Bolton 

Pastoral Prayer  Dr. Steve Bolton 

Anthem Let Us Be Your Light Choir 

Message “The Goals of a Christian Life” Dr. Steve Bolton 

 Our Response is Worship 

Hymn of Response Jesus is Lord of All #296 

Personnel Committee Recognition   David Erwin 

Benediction  Dr. Steve Bolton 

Congregational Response     Jesus is Lord of All  #296 chorus 

Jesus is Lord of all, Jesus is Lord of all, 

Lord of my thoughts and my service each day, 

 Jesus is Lord of all.   

Postlude  Diane Owens 
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Reservation for the Fellowship Meal 
Wednesday, February 24th beginning at 5:15 pm 

___________________________________    NAME  

Menu: Lasagna/Salad 
  Number of Adults ($5.00 each ) ___Number of Children ($3.00 each) 

Please add me to the permanent reservation list ___________ 

Please cancel my weekly reservation(s) but retain my permanent status ________ 

Welcome to Westwood! 
We welcome you to our worship service today.  If you are a first time  
visitor, please sign our guest register located at the Welcome Center.  

Extended Session 
Extended Session child care is provided during worship  

for birth – Pre-K downstairs in the children’s Sunday School area. 
Coordinator: Mandy Smith 
Babies – 1YOs: Jodi Reed, Priscila Humphries 
2 YOs:  Rebecca Cottingham, Joanne Giles 
3-4 YOs: Susan Andersson, Jonathon Beavers 

Minister on Call Feb 19-25 
Michelle Anderson 919-368-6508 

 
Minister on Call Feb 26-March 3 

Keith Vaughn 919-605-5714 
You can also call the church office at 919-469-9393 to determine the Minister on Call.  

If after hours, the recorded message will give you that information. 

  

  

J o i n i n g  G o d  i n  H i s  W o r k  

Dr. Steve Bolton………………..……..Transitional Pastor 
Keith Vaughn ................................................. Associate Pastor 
Michelle Anderson...................................... Minister of Youth 
Suzette Mason ......................................... Minister of Children 
Charles Allard .................................................. Pastor Emeritus 
Mary Clay Vick ....................................................Deacon Chair 
Becky Bullock ................................... Administrative Assistant 
Jennifer Watkins ................................. Secretary/Receptionist 
Anna Ferdinando ............................................ Church Hostess 
Diane Owens ................................................................... Pianist 
Kim Taylor ................................................................... Organist 



 

March 7,8 & 9th Mission Opportunity  
Westwood Baptist Church is forming a team of men and women who would 
desire to go to the NC Mission’s camp at Red Springs, NC (Red Springs is 
located in Robeson County, NC. and the NC Baptist Mission camp is located 
at 114 Industrial Road Red Spring, NC, 28377)  Larry Osborne, Mission 
Camp Coordinator says that he has tasks there at the mission camp, in yards 
and doing light construction to improve the living conditions of people that he 
will assign to the persons from Westwood Baptist. Please sign up on the list 
on the Bulletin Board in hall A or call Horace Robertson who is coordinating 
the trip in March. (Phone # 919-349-2302) to share your intent to attend. 
Once we have a listing of those desiring to attend, we will have a meeting and 
determine if we will drive down and back daily (about 1 ½ hour) each way or if 
we want to have room and board provided there at the camp for the two 
nights we would be staying. (We could have people do either way-All do not 
have to do the same). The more individuals we have sign up the more we can 
do for the folks in that region of the state. Please sign up or call Horace if you 
think you would be interested in assisting in this mission effort. 

Church Workday 

March 5th 

8:30am-12:30pm 
Please make plans to attend to help in keeping 

our Westwood Campus looking great! 

We are still collecting items throughout the 

year for BackPack Buddies. The drop off box 

is located in front of the library. 

 
Ladies Luncheon  
Monday, March 7th 

Red Lobster at Crossroads 
RSVP to Martha Murray by Feb 29th at                
marthalynn52@aol.com or 919-469-5331   

  -ÁÒÃÈ ψÔÈ 3ÅÎÉÏÒ !ÄÕÌÔ ,ÕÎÃÈÅÏÎ 

,ÁÒÒÙ "ÁÒÎÈÉÌÌȟ Á ÓÐÅÁËÅÒ ÁÎÄ ÈÕÍÏÒÉÓÔȾÓÔÏÒÙÔÅÌÌÅÒ 

×ÉÌÌ ÂÅ ÏÕÒ ÇÕÅÓÔȢ ,ÁÒÒÙ ÈÁÓ Á ÕÎÉÑÕÅ ×ÁÙ ÏÆ ÔÅÌÌÉÎÇ Á 

ÓÔÏÒÙ ÏÆ ÌÉÖÉÎÇ ÌÉÆÅȢ (Å ×ÉÌÌ ÁÌÓÏ ÂÒÉÎÇ Á ÄÅÖÏÔÉÏÎ ÁÎÄ 

ÉÎÓÐÉÒÁÔÉÏÎ ÔÏ ÏÕÒ ÍÅÅÔÉÎÇȢ *ÏÉÎ ÕÓ ÁÓ ÈÅ ÓÈÁÒÅÓ 

Ȱ,ÁÕÇÈ ÁÔ ,ÉÆÅ ×ÉÔÈ ,ÁÙÍÁÎ ,ÁÒÒÙȱȢ "ÒÉÎÇ Á ÃÏÖÅÒÅÄ 

ÄÉÓÈ ÁÎÄ ÍÅÅÔ ÕÓ ÁÔ ÎÏÏÎ ÉÎ ÔÈÅ &ÅÌÌÏ×ÓÈÉÐ (ÁÌÌȢ  
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Upcoming Dates at Westwood    
February 27                        Chrismon Workshop 

April 1-2                       Couples/Marriage Retreat 

-ÁÒË 9ÏÕÒ #ÁÌÅÎÄÁÒÓ ÆÏÒ ÔÈÅ ςπρφ ""1 &ÕÎÄÒÁÉÓÅÒȦ  

/ÕÒ ÁÎÎÕÁÌ ""1 &ÕÎÄÒÁÉÓÅÒ ×ÉÌÌ ÂÅ ÏÎ &ÒÉÄÁÙȟ 

!ÐÒÉÌ ρυ ÁÎÄ ×Å ÎÅÅÄ 9/52 ÈÅÌÐȦ 7Å ×ÉÌÌ ÎÅÅÄ 

ÐÅÏÐÌÅ ÔÏ ÃÏÏË ÐÉÇÓȟ ÍÁËÅ ÄÅÓÓÅÒÔÓȟ ÃÈÏÐ     

ÃÁÂÂÁÇÅȟ ÍÁËÅ ÈÕÓÈÐÕÐÐÉÅÓȟ ÓÅÒÖÉÃÅ ÉÎ ÔÈÅ   

ÆÅÌÌÏ×ÓÈÉÐ ÈÁÌÌȟ ÓÅÌÌ ÌÕÎÃÈ ÐÌÁÔÅÓ ÔÏ ÂÕÓÉÎÅÓÓÅÓȟ 

ÄÅÌÉÖÅÒ ÐÌÁÔÅÓȟ ×ÏÒË ÉÎ ÔÈÅ ËÉÔÃÈÅÎȟ ÃÌÅÁÎ ÕÐ 

ÁÎÄ ÏÆ ÃÏÕÒÓÅ ÅÁÔ ÌÏÔÓ ÏÆ ""1Ȧ 4ÈÅ ÐÒÏÃÅÅÄÓ 

ÆÒÏÍ ÏÕÒ ""1 ×ÉÌÌ ÈÅÌÐ ÆÕÎÄ 7ÅÓÔ×ÏÏÄȭÓ    

ÍÉÓÓÉÏÎ ÅÆÆÏÒÔÓ ÁÔ ÈÏÍÅ ÁÎÄ ÁÂÒÏÁÄ ÄÕÒÉÎÇ 

ςπρφȢ  

Hal and Roberta Melton from Trinity Baptist 

Church will be leading our couples/marriage     
retreat on April 1-2, 2016 here in the        

Westwood Fellowship Hall. The theme of the 
retreat will be “Are You Speaking My Love 

Language?” based on Gary Chapman’s book 

The Five Love Languages. Couples from 
Westwood and outside of the church are    

invited to attend and we have expanded our invitation to those who are not 
in a relationship at this point, but would like to participate in the weekend. 

So put this event on your calendar. There is more information coming soon!  

The Chrismon Class will be on February 27th from 
8:45am until 1:00 p.m.  Light breakfast will be     
provided.  Please bring wire cutters and needle 
nose pliers.  Individuals not wishing to make a 
frame for themselves may make a cross for     
Westwood tree, shell for Baptism, or a cross for new 
members.  Should you have questions or need to 
register contact Dee Parrish at 919-810-0462,   
Eunice Robertson  at 919-349-2301 or             
Kay Rich at 919-467-1420.   

 

Easter Baskets for Wake County Foster Children 

Show your support for the foster children of Wake County by providing an 

Easter Basket for a child. Pick up an egg with a child’s name in the foyer  

Feb. 28th! Baskets should be returned to the foyer no later than March 16th.  
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